
 

  

 

TOWN OF MONTROSS 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Town of Montross Town Council hereby gives notice of a public hearing to be held on July 27, 2021 at 

7:30 p.m. in the Town Hall, Montross, Virginia for the purpose of receiving comments on a proposed budget   

amendment to the adopted Fiscal Year 2020-2021 General Fund budget and the adopted Fiscal Year 2021-

2022 General Fund budget.  The following amendment is proposed: 

GENERAL FUND    REVENUES       EXPENDITURES 

 

American Rescue Plan Fund  $158,270.63   $158,270.63 
 

Copies of the proposed budget amendment are available in the Town office and on the Town’s website 

– townofmontross.org. 

 

If you have any questions, you may call the Town Office at (804) 493-9623 or via email 

to plewis@townofmontross.org.  

 

Patricia K. Lewis 

Town Manager 

 

 

To be published in the Westmoreland News July 14, 2021.  

 


